
International Tourism Management Students join Exchange Program 
 to Guilin University of Aerospace Technology in China 

On 26 March 2019, accompanied by Asst. Prof. Dr. Janchai Yingprayoon, 23 students 
from International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University departed for Guilin, China in 
the Student Exchange Program under the Memorandum of Understanding between 
International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University and Guilin University of Aerospace 
Technology, with the financial support of Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University (under the Fast 
Track Program). The two lecturers from Tourism Management Program also sent them off at 
Suvarnabhumi Airport. These 23 students are from Tourism Management Program, Hotel 
Management Program (Hotel Management Major and Restaurant Business Major) and 
International Business Program, who will take the Chinese language and culture courses during 
March 26 and July 13, 2019. Before departing, the Dean of International College also gave them 
useful advices how to live and study abroad with happiness. Lastly, the students will be the 
representative in making good reputation and positive image to the university while studying in 
China.  
 
 
 


